
 VETERAN’S MEMORIAL GARDEN ADVISORY BOARD 
MINUTES FOR JUNE 8, 2018 MEETING 

Advisory Council present: Ron Lechner, Chair; Brendan Moore, Vice Chair; Diane Bartels, William 
Jackson, Melissa Wilkerson 

Advisory Council absent:     Bill Bowman, Claude Frerichs, Jim Gordon, Mark Orr  
Ex-Officios present: Lynn Johnson, Coley Bargen, Sara Hartzell, Chris Myers, Shawn Quinn, Maggie 

Stuckey, Gaylen Young 
Ex-Officios absent:  David Ross, JJ Yost 

Call to Order: 
Lechner, Chair, noted there was not a quorum for this meeting. Kontor read a “roll call” attendance.  

 
Committees: 
Landscape:/Bricks:  Quality of bricks was discussed. Stuckey said she would like to explore a new source for 
bricks. Because of the timing and quality of this last order, it may be necessary to seek a vendor outside of 
Nebraska after the current contract expires at the end of July. A good vendor would allow the Foundation to 
handle graved brick requests with more efficiency. 

Events & Publicity:  Bartels thanked everyone involved for their help with the dedication of the Doolittle 
Raiders Memorial. The April 18 event was well attended. 
 
Executive Committee: Melissa March and Brice Middleton have both resigned from the Committee. A special 
strategic planning session is planned from July 31st time & place TBA? 
 
Adjourn: Meeting adjourned at 9:20 am 

Respectfully submitted: 

____________________________ _________________________________ 
Ann Kontor, Recording Secretary  Ron Lechner, Chairman 


